Fallon, Christopher - Rep. (HOU)

From: Dan O'Leary [doleary@mves.org]

Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2008 11:33 AM

Smith, Stephen S (HOU); Clark, Katherine (HOU); Garballey, Sean (HOU); Donato, Paul (HOU); Jones, Bradley (HOU); Falzone, Mark (HOU); Fallon, Christopher - Rep. (HOU); Natale, Patrick (HOU); Sciortino, Carl (HOU); Rep.PaulCasey; Sen. Anthony Galluccio; Tarr, Bruce (SEN); Tisei,

Richard (SEN); Mcgee, Thomas (SEN); Jehlen, Patricia (SEN)

Subject: FY 09 State Budget-Elder Care Line Items

Dear Members of the MVES Area Delegation:

On behalf of all of us (clients, volunteers, staff and concerned citizens), I want to say thank you for the work that you have accomplished on the FY09 state budget and, in particular, the key elder services accounts. We understand the fiscal constraints the Commonwealth is facing and appreciate the outcomes (and funding) you have achieved in advancing the "Community First" agenda under difficult circumstances. Thanks again and enjoy the 4th!

Sincerely, Dan O'Leary

To:

Daniel J. O'Leary, Executive Director Mystic Valley Elder Services, Inc. 300 Commercial Street, #19 Malden, MA 02148

Direct Phone: 781-388-2301 Main Phone: 781-324-7705

Fax: (781) 324-1369

E-mail: <u>doleary@mves.org</u> Web site: <u>www.mves.org</u>

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify Mystic Valley Elder Services immediately at (781) 324-

7705 or at mis@mves.org and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. Thank you.